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OFFICERS

President

Nicole Dunn

nicole@dunnassoc.net

Vice Presidents

Trish Quin

patriciaquin@usa.net

Secretary

Judy Verzino

bverzino@wildblue.net

Treasurer 

 Joan Williams

williamstj@earthlink.net

CHAIRS

Historian 

Jacqueline Krohn

Librarian

Mardel Schmiedicke 

ucoffice@losalamos.org

Community Service

Lynn Pruvost & Debbie Claytor

lapel3@earthlink.net

coolclaytors@worldnett.att.net

Publicity

Claire Swinhoe

claireswinhoe@hotmail.com

Donation Quilt  - 2007

???

Quilt Market

???

Membership  - 

Laura Erickson

rmllerickson@msn.com

Block of the M onth

Myrna Landt

alpine.sfnm@att.net

Webmaster

Shirley Klosterbuer

sklostb@earthlink.net

Newsletter

Pandy Lolos

Pandy2@covad.net

NOVEMBER GUILD MEETING

November 28 at 7 pm at the United Church on Canyon Road.  The program will
be done by all the members with a special show and tell of winter holiday theme
quilts. If your quilt was made from a pattern or a book please bring it to show
also. 

DECEMBER GUILD MEETING

No meeting this month. Have a happy holiday.

JANUARY GUILD MEETING

January 23, 2007 at the White Rock Baptist Church.  We will have a Garage
Sale of quilting/sewing items so start rounding up your unwanted/unused items
to sell.

BLOCK OF THE MONTH - NOVEMBER - NINE PATCH VARIATION

Make a block — or several! — and bring your block(s) to the meeting. For each
block you contribute, you will get a chance to win all the blocks made that
month. It is a fun way to participate, and is a great way to learn some piecing
basics.

Directions may be found in the block of the month packet included in your
membership envelope or at www.quilterscache.com

BRING A CHRISTMAS QUILT OR QUILTED ITEM FOR SHOW & TELL. 

mailto:lcspurlin@yahoo.com
mailto:williamstj@earthlink.net
mailto:nlpnlp@worldnet.att.net
mailto:Pandy2@covad.net
http://www.quilterscache.com
mailto:williamstj@earthlink.net.


2007 GUILD OFFICERS

The following have been nominated for guild offices 
for next year. 
President - Brooke Davis
1  Vice-President - Laura Ericksonst

2  Vice-President - ?nd

Secretary - Linda Goforth
Treasurer - Nancy Lemons

Officers will serve from January - December 2007. 
Officers are voted on at the November meeting.

Various other positions are not voted on and the
following have volunteered:
Historian - Brenda Eduskuty
Librarian - Jackie Young
Community Service - Debbie Claytor
Publicity - Claire Swinhoe
Membership - Myrna Landt
Block of the Month - Myrna Landt & Heide Payne
Webmaster - Shirley Klosterbuer
Newsletter - Joan Williams
Donation Quilt - Myrna Landt & Heide Payne

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!

Positions that still need to be filled are:
Quilt Market Chair and 2  Vice-President.nd

WORKSHOPS COMING IN 2007

May 2007 - Michelle Watts 
Michelle Watts newest Book  "Quilts of the Southwest"
that was released Sept 1, 2005.  Which workshop she
will present is yet to be determined.
More information at : http://www.jmichellewatts.com

JUNE 2007 - Louisa Smith
Louisa Smith’s book is “Strips ‘n Curves A new spin on
strip piecing”.  She has a new book being released in the
spring of 2007.  Which workshop she presents is yet to
be determined.
More information at:
http://www.quiltescapes.com/index.html

September 2007 - Cathy Miller, the singing quilter, will

present a program. No workshop with Cathy.              

                                                                 

COMMUNITY SERVICE from Lynn Pruvost

Three quilts were donated to Family Strengths the end of
October. Thanks to Trish Quinn, Margaret Amijo,
Myrna Strong and Barbara Barnes for making the
beautiful quilts. We received a very nice thank you from
Susan Mack which I will duplicate below.
 
"November 1, 2006
Dear Quilters,
 On Behalf of Family Strengths Network, please accept
my sincere thanks for your generous donation of three
lovely quilts. Your gift will brighten our walls and wrap
up our littlest visitors. Because we have quilters on our
staff, and know that a quilt is a labor of love, we will
especially treasure this donation. We are grateful for
your contribution toward developing healthy families in
Los Alamos and Northern New Mexico. 
 
No goods or services were provided by Family Strengths
Network in exchange for this gift. Thank you again for
your commitment to our mission.
 
Sincerely,
Susan Mack  Executive Director"
 
We also received a thank you for a quilt we sent to the
Gulf Coast Quilters Association for the Katrina victims.
I will reproduce it below.
 
"Dear Guild Members,
Thanks so much for the quilt. It is perfect. My supervisor
is making a quilt with the extra material to symbolize the
lives our agency in Houston are putting together after
Katrina. Visit our website at www.neighborhood-
centers.org if you need more information on the Stay
Connected Quilt. Please call me after Thanksgiving 713-
315-6443 or 504-458-3848. Thanks again, Katherine S.
Johnsen"
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL REQUEST

The Los Alamos Middle School is looking for donations
of fabric, embroidery floss, batting, buttons etc for
several quilting projects they hope to start in December. 
All quilts will be given to deserving
families/organizations.  If you have any spare items you
would be willing to donate then please bring them to the
November meeting and give them to me.  I will then
pass them on to the teacher involved.  Thank you very
much.  Claire Swinhoe, 661 8504.



Budget Report - LAP 
January - Nov. 6th 2006 2007

2006 Proposed

Actual Budget Budget

Beginning

Balance 11,252.25

Income

Membership 2,378.00 3,000.00 2,500.00

Lectures/Workshops 1,642.50 1,800.00 1,800.00

Donation Quilt 2,501.00 1,800.00 2,000.00

Quilt Show 1,656.01 2,000.00 1,200.00

Advertising 90.00 50.00 50.00

Misc. (pins) 42.50 0.00

Silent Auction 1,484.00 0.00

Interest 66.66 30.00 50.00

Balance from checking account 3,255.00 1,425.00

9,860.67 11,935.00 9,025.00

Expenses

Copy Service 326.50 900.00 500.00

Postage 112.73 400.00 200.00

Donation Quilt 724.22 700.00 700.00

Quilt Show 1,138.64 2,000.00 0.00

Lectures/Workshops 2,887.21 4,500.00 3,000.00

Monthly Program 300.00 700.00 700.00

Storage 420.00 410.00 450.00

Library 400.96 500.00 500.00

Community Service 102.00 200.00 200.00

Senior Quilters 100.00 100.00 100.00

Quilt Market 742.28 0.00 1,000.00

Church Rental 800.00 800.00 1,000.00

Misc (checks, clothes pins, cookies, fabric for

pumpkins) 66.12 100.00 100.00

Historian & P.O.Box 40.00 100.00 100.00

County Fair 71.34 100.00 100.00

Web Site 172.66 175.00 175.00

Membership 0.00 100.00 50.00

President's Quilt 0.00 150.00 150.00

8,404.66 11,935.00 9,025.00

Balance at

11/06/06 12,708.26




